Allen, Amber

From: Ulla Florholmen

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:01 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Please save 1803 Kenwood Ave. Case# HR 22-016431

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Dear Amber Allen,
Please save this historical building which adds to our neighborhoods historic character.

Kind regards,

Ulla Florholmen

1506 Travis Heights Blvd

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





